
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/14/2012 12:10:12 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Talking points we have provided to the offices 

Carol 

Meant to send you this earlier. It is the leave-behind document we provide to offices as we talk 
about PSEP. 

Also a copy of the Bottorff letter. 

Happy to answer any questions, as always. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0261998 
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